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Dear Sirs,
 
I refer to the notification for the preliminary meetings and draft timetable for
examination.
 
At this stage NATS does not expect to attend the preliminary meetings or have a
Statement of Common Ground in a mature enough state to submit, however it remains
engaged with the Applicant and is investigating mitigation measures, and wishes to be
kept informed on the Appeal process. NATS will submit further representations when
progress has been made, or at any time should a specific request be directed at it by the
Inspectorate.
 
Regards
 
A. Auld
 
NATS Safeguarding Office

Alasdair Auld 
NATS Safeguarding
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